
 

 

 

 

 

 

12 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents & Caregivers 

 

 
It is fantastic news that we have now moved back to Alert Level 1. 

 
At Alert level 1 we will continue to follow all appropriate health measures at school including maintaining 
cleaning and disinfecting practices and encouraging good hygiene standards. We will also continue to expect 
people to stay home if they are unwell and to seek medical advice. 
 
Parents & caregivers are welcome onsite before and after school but are asked to proactively ‘check in’ on 
the COVID-19 tracer app. Thank you in advance for your ongoing support, as we continue to unite against 
COVID-19. 
 
Drinking fountains have re-opened however we would encourage your child to bring along their own drink 
bottles. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support over the last week, while we have been under Alert Level 2 restrictions. 
 

 
Ngā mihi nui 
 

 

 
 

 
Zane Wilson 
PRINCIPAL 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


